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Dear Parents, Carers, Friends and Family, 

 

Another fantastic year of events organised by the LSA – we thought you would like an update 

and a big pat on the back.  Over the last year together we have raised 

 

 

 
 

 

The spending this year has been focused on learning opportunities and enrichment.   

 

 1 year Mathletics License 

 Replacement frames 

 Patina Shirts 

 Sensory Garden sleepers and plants 

 Topic day activities  

 Class /Grotto Christmas gifts (updating and improving play) 

 IT for EYFS and KS1 

 School trip subsidies 

 Tree planting 

 THRIVE room equipment and activities 

 Drumming workshop for EYFS and KS1 

 LSA Storage Shed 

 Classroom books and learning resources 

 Event prizes 

 Arts week subsidy 

 Music equipment 

 Pupil Achievement Rewards 

 Leavers activities 

 

 

Our focus for fund raising in the next year will be to continue to support the school 

curriculum with IT, pupil achievement rewards and learning opportunities.  There will be 

improvements made to the children’s learning environment and we will support this where 

possible.  We will continue to support the THRIVE environment to ensure support for all 

pupils. 

 

 

The next LSA meeting is our Annual General Meeting on Wednesday 17
th

 July at 6pm where 

a new committee will be voted in.  It will be held at Holly Cottage, Lewes Road, Laughton 

BN8 6BL.  Everyone is welcome to come and have their say, get involved, stand for office or 

just come and help us celebrate our successful year.   

 

 

The LSA Committee 


